
 

	

December 4, 2023 
 
   Re:  Thank You 
 
Dear All, 
 
On behalf of Craig City School District, I want to thank the CCSD Indigenous Education Committee members, our elders, parents, 
and community members who helped organize and run our first elementary Native Youth Gathering.  This event was truly a team 
effort and provided an incredible experience for CCSD’s elementary students.  
 
CCSD fully recognizes that it takes strong partnerships across our community to ensure the most robust educational options for our 
students.   
 
The CCSD Indigenous Education Committee members, our elders, parents, and community members certainly lives into the adage 
that “it takes a village to raise a child.”   
 
Thank you for all you have done and continue to do on behalf of our students.  It is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent 
Email: creitan@craigschools.com 
 
Cc:   David Harris, CEMS Principal 

 
 

  
 
 


